
Carriage	Crest	PTSA	General	Meeting	Minutes	
Thursday,	December	7,	7:10pm–8:05pm	

Carriage	Crest	Elementary	School	
	
Executive	Board	Attendees:	Amanda	Krohn,	Kara	Veach,	Danielle	Price	
Guests:	5	Guests	
	
Call	to	Order	
	
Reflections	

• We	received	5	entries	from	the	school.	
• First	placement	for	video	entry	was	recognized	and	the	student	will	move	on	to	the	next	

level.	
	
Treasurer’s	Report	

• Taxes	have	been	filed.		
• We	have	Bank	Balances	of	$59,981.86	
• Our	Cherrydale	fundraiser	went	really	well.	The	estimate	is	a	profit	of	$3,700.		

	
Meeting	Minutes	

• Motion	#1:	A	motion	was	presented	to	approve	the	meeting	minutes	from	the	Carriage	
Crest	PTSA	General	Meeting	on	November	2,	2017.	Motion	received	a	second	and	
approval.	

	
Teacher	Requests	

• The	following	teacher	requests	came	through	after	the	last	meeting:	
o Mrs.	Molnar’s	request	for	four	white	table	clothes	($100)	was	submitted	and	

approved.	
o Caroline	Kelley’s	request	for	24	headphones	with	microphones	($246.08)	was	

submitted	and	approved.	
o Jodi	Goranson’s	request	for	a	wheelchair	to	use	for	injured	students	($130.24)	

was	submitted	and	approved.	
o Caroline	Kelley’s	request	for	Code	and	Go	robots	($156)	was	submitted	and	

approved.	
o Caroline	Kelley’s	request	for	Code	and	Go	robots	($172)	was	submitted	and	

approved.	
	
Membership	

• We	have	a	total	of	214	members.	Only	3	teachers	need	to	join	to	have	100%	of	teachers	
as	members.			

	
Future	Fundraisers	

• The	following	fundraisers	are	in	the	works:	
o Spirit	wear	



o Fun	Run	to	replace	Field	Day,	but	this	still	needs	to	be	approved	by	the	staff	
o S.T.E.A.M.	night			

	
Enrollment	

• There	are	now	497	students	enrolled	at	the	school,	and	it	is	expected	to	increase	with	at	
least	5	more	students	in	January.	

	
Carriage	Crest	Dual	Language	Program	

• Mr.	Gallagher	discussed	the	decision	to	phase	out	the	Dual	Language	program	at	
Carriage	Crest	Elementary	School.	In	September	2018,	no	new	kindergarten	Dual	
Language	students	will	be	enrolled	at	Carriage	Crest.	Students	currently	enrolled	in	the	
Dual	Language	program	will	be	served	until	they	complete	the	6th	grade.		

• This	decision	was	discussed	at	the	last	Kent	School	District	meeting.		
	
ACTION	ITEMS	

• PTSA	Executive	Board	needs	to	finalize	calendar	for	2018	
	
Upcoming	Events	
	
January	4th,	7:00pm:	PTSA	General	Meeting	
	


